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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002356
Date 31 May 2018

School Catering Service

Request:

My FOI request is for the documentation which the Council will have received
subsequent to 4th April 2016 from Soil Association Certification Limited confirming
that Council catering services for schools have been awarded and continue to hold
the Food for Life Catering Mark. (Now referred to as Food for Life Served Here).

My reason for requesting information subsequent to this date is that this is the date
on which your Council responded to a previous FOI request made by myself relating
to information prior to that date.

I particularly refer to the detailed Inspection Reports which will have been produced
by Soil Association Certification Limited, showing how the catering service complies
with the Catering Mark requirements. This Inspection Report will have been
produced on an annual basis after the first inspection when the Catering Mark was
first applied for.

My request is also for all emails relating to school catering exchanged between the
Council and the Soil Association from the above-mentioned date to the present day.

I understand that the Soil Association has now altered its terminology and Food for
Life Catering Mark is now referred to as "Food for Life Served Here". I would
want anything with the more recent terminology to be included in the FOI request.

In response to your request, please find our response below:








